Torrance County

PO. Box 48
205 South Ninth Street
Estancia, New Mexico 87016
505-544-4700

July 30, 2024

Torrance County

205 S. Ninth St.
Estancia, NM 87016
Phone: (505) 510-9200

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF RFP #TC FY24-25-004 DWI PREVENTION
EVALUATOR

The County of Torrance is cancelling the RFP #TC FY24-25-004 DWI Prevention
Evaluator due to funding constraints.

At a future date, the County may reissue another request for proposals and, if one is issued,
it will be posted on our website at https://www.torrancecountynm.org under Contact us,
Procurement and in surrounding newspapers. At this time, the County is unsure of if or
when a new RFP will be posted.

If you wish to be on the notification listing, please email your company name, contact
name, phone number, and your email address to ksaavedra@tcnm.us. Please indicate that
you would like to be on the email notification listing for the future RFP for DWI Prevention

Evaluator.

All information regarding this or any other procurement can be found on our website at
https://www.torrancecountynm.org.

If you have any questions, please contact Kristin Saavedra, Chief Procurement Officer, at
505-544-4720.

Sincerely,
ALY QT W
Kristin Saavedra

Chief Procurement Officer
Torrance County, NM



